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Weekly Newsletter -  Issue #74.3 

F U R Z E PLATT  FOCUS 

Monday 16th September – Friday 20th September 2024 

PTFA 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank Languages Week 

As many parents and carers are aware, 

we have an amazing range of languages 

spoken within FPSS. For example, last 

year our Year 11 students sat exams in 

French, German, Spanish, Chinese, 

Panjabi, Polish, Russian and Turkish. 

This range of languages represents the diversity amongst 

our student, parent, carer and staff community. Next week 

we will celebrate this cultural variety through Languages 

Week. I look forward to our community pooling our skills 

and experiences.  

While we may not all be natural linguists, it is important to 

value learning about other cultures and languages, so our 

students are young people of the world, not just the locality. 

We would be grateful if you could share your language 

skills and cultural experiences with your children. 
 

Year 11 PPEs 

Parents and carers will be aware that we use ‘mock 

exams’ (PPEs) throughout the examination years to 

prepare them for the final thing. For our Year 11 their first 

PPEs are next Friday for English and Maths. I am sure they 

are working hard preparing for their first PPEs and wish 

them every success next week. 

 

Take care, 

Dr Andrew J Morrison  

Headteacher (BA Hons, PGCE, MA, PhD) 

UPCOMING EVENTS ALL EVENTS 

SCHOOL TERM DATES 

Next Week (Week 2) 

Forthcoming Events 

THU 3 
SEPTEM BER  

  

Early School Finish 12.30pm finish 

Whole School Open Evening 6pm  - 8.30pm 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
http://www.furzeplatt.com/
https://twitter.com/furze_platt
https://www.facebook.com/furzeplattsenior/
https://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=The+PTFA&pid=41
https://www.linkedin.com/authwall?trk=gf&trkInfo=AQF9_V6ku4-wdgAAAXUswoFQyYkpaGsTvbcuScVxPhjzNpXbQfpVvWmtz3WqEsd09SvpX5mbPTXW1VFBmVNwr_jzEsrc0iNBb586055SxkJN2GeCjtmnesrsuvA_YcFqHwgqtho=&originalReferer=https://www.google.com/&sessionRedirect=https%3A%2F%2F
http://www.furzeplatt.com/calendar/?calid=4&pid=11&viewid=10
https://www.furzeplatt.com/_site/data/files/pdf/How to Find and Pay for Trips and Other Items in Parentmail.pdf
https://www.furzeplatt.com/_site/data/files/pdf/How to Find and Pay for Trips and Other Items in Parentmail.pdf
https://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=184
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CHILD EMPLOYMENT 

Getting a part-time job is often an important part of a young 

person’s life, teaching them vital life skills, and providing their 

first step on the road to financial security and independence. 

There are regulations in place to make sure children seeking 

work are safe and protected. The regulations ensure that the 

child is not working outside the legal hours, they are not 

doing any types of work that are prohibited, and that the 

school is fully aware of what they are doing.  This way, we 

can all work together to ensure that our children are safe, 

that they are working legally, and that their school work does 

not suffer. This link explains the laws surrounding Child 

Employment:  

The most important thing to remember, is that it is a legal 

requirement that any child from the age of 13 up to statutory 

school leaving age (This will be until the last Friday in June 

at the end of Year 11, after which they will no longer need a 

work permit.) needs a work permit if they would like to get a 

part time job, regardless of where they are working.  

 It is down to the employer to initiate the permit process, but 

unfortunately some employers may need a reminder. It is 

therefore important that parents are aware, so they can 

prompt the workplace to apply, get the ball rolling, or contact 

me for advice, if necessary. 

I am happy to chat to parents or pupils over any aspects of 

this process.  

I am the Child Employment Officer and my email address for 

any information, advice, and the issue of work permits is:  

 

GOOD LUCK MR JACKSON! 

We are wishing lots of luck to Mr Jackson, from the PE 

department, who is representing Team GB in the Sprint 

Triathlon at the European Championships this weekend in 

Vichy, France!  

CROSS COUNTRY SUPERSTAR 

Congratulations to Joe Brooker (Year 9)  

who finished 27
th
 out of 227 boys in the English Cross 

Country Championships, on Saturday 14
th 

September. 

 

 

OPEN EVENING 

THURSDAY 3
RD 

OCTOBER 6 - 8.30pm 

Early finish for all students – 12.30pm 

Our annual Open Evening is being held on Thursday 3
rd 

October for prospective students and their parents. All 

current Furze Platt students will finish at 12.30pm that 

day; helpers will be invited back before the event starts. 

More details will be sent out in due course. 

 

INSET DAY 

FRIDAY 4
TH

 OCTOBER 

School will be closed for all year groups. 

 

SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING 

THURSDAY 21
ST

 NOVEMBER 

This event will take place from 6-9pm and will be followed 

by a 9.15am start for all students on Friday 22
nd 

November. Further details will be sent out in due course. 

 

HTTPS://WWW.NNCEE.ORG.UK/ 

SUSAN.HARRIS@ACHIEVINGFORCHILDREN.ORG.UK 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
https://www.nncee.org.uk/page/45/employment
mailto:susan.harris@achievingforchildren.org.uk
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LANGUAGES WEEK 

Congratulations to our winners 

Scarlett E Stevens – Year 10, Falcon 

Nicole Mizikova – Year 11, Hawk 

Jack Taylor – Year 8, Osprey 

Well done to the following students who also completed the 

challenge and were awarded a R3 for Sustained ACHIEVE 

SCHOOL CLUBS WEBPAGE 

Annabel Sweeney 

Bernardo Dinardi 

Pedrosa 

Seb Sutehall 

Hussain Asghar 

Hayden Appleyard 

Jan Piankowski 

Gretel Anagho 

Durusah Gulmez 

Simon Worley 

Fraser Roberts 

Andreea Timotin 

Ethan Winton 

Alice Young 

Piper Webb 

Thea Winrow-Davies 

Edward Dawson 

Charley Smith 

Denelda Pinto 

Abbie Connell 

Grace Walker 

Beatrice Poulter 

David Yakubovich 

Albie Cozens 

Poppy Gethin 

Amy-Jayne Macey 

Abigaill Apcio 

Joshua Mott 

Illies Hamdad 

Leon Orford 

Owen Lattimer 

Eliza Cannon 

James Lill Carrero 

Zachariah Zaman 

Zarifuddin Mohammed 

Leo Rusell 

Freddie Faires 

Quenisha de Abreu 

Kasper Majchrzak 

 

Next week is Languages Week featuring our 

International Bake Off, Teacher Competition, ‘Speak My 

Language’ sessions & more…! 

Look out for information about more 

Languages Week activities in tutor time next 

week! 

TERM 1 CLUBS (SEPTEMBER TO OCTOBER 

HALF TERM 2024) 

Clubs for Term 1 2024-25 (September - October half 

term) invitations from Evolve were sent out on Friday 

6
th

 September 2024.  

Full details about our school clubs and academic support 

clinics can be found on our website under ‘News & 

Events’, ‘School Clubs’. A quick link to this webpage can 

be accessed through the link below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GARDENING CLUB 

This week gardening club transferred self sown forget me 

nots out of the nature garden paths and into the 

borders.  We also harvested runner and borlotti beans 

plus tomatoes.   

Gardening club welcomes all year groups and we meet 

after school on a Tuesday in S12. Volunteering with us 

can count as part of the Duke of Edinburgh Award.  

 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
https://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=School+Clubs&pid=504&action=saved
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WELCOME (BACK) TO SCHOOL! 

Contact us  Email: ptfa@furzeplatt.net 

 facebook.com/fpssptfa  Website: click here to access 

Dear Students, Parents, Carers and Friends 

Thank you to everybody who has already emailed 

volunteering to help the PTFA - we will be back in touch 

again shortly. 

We don't need anybody to make a huge time 

commitment but if you are able to help in any small way 

or have ideas or suggestions then please do contact us. 

Right now we would particularly like to have a 200 Club 

coordinator.  You would be running one of our biggest 

fundraisers but it's a very light touch role which can be 

done entirely from home and takes probably an hour a 

month working on a computer, with extra little flurries of 

activity around the time of the quarterly draws (the nice 

bit of telling people they've just won £200).    We would 

love to hear from you if this is something you would be 

interested in.  

Please email us at ptfa@furzeplatt.net.  Or drop us a 

message through our Facebook page https://

www.facebook.com/fpssptfa.   

Please consider joining the 200 Club as an easy way of 

supporting the school.  For £5 a month,  you can purchase 

a number which will be entered into our quarterly draw 

and gives you the chance to win £200.  Tax-free!  Please 

sign up using the link below: 

We are registered with Easyfundraising.org to receive 

online donations when you access your favourite online 

retailers via Easyfundraising.  Doesn’t cost you anything 

and is literally free money for us.  Sign up or re-direct your 

current causes to us on the link below: 

We would also love to receive your donations of clean, 

saleable uniform which your children have outgrown - 

please leave them in the crates in school reception. 

Diary date - we are planning our first PTFA meeting of the 

year, and the first 200 Club draw- for the evening of 

Wednesday 9th October.  We would love to see you 

there. 

Best wishes 

Your PTFA 

? ? ? 

Who will be our next lucky winner? 

Join today for a chance to win! 

JOIN OUR 200 CLUB 

EASYFUNDRAISING: FIND OUT MORE HERE 

HTTPS://WWW.EASYFUNDRAISING.ORG.UK 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
mailto:ptfa@furzeplatt.net
https://www.facebook.com/fpssptfa
https://www.facebook.com/fpssptfa
https://donorbox.org/furze-platt-senior-school-ptfa-200-club-monthly
https://www.furzeplatt.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=1184
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
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